
Northbridge Town Government Offices Closed to the Public Again

As of Wednesday, November 11, 2020


In response to the sudden surge of active Coronavirus cases here in the Town of Northbridge, (48 at the time of release), municipal offices, including the Town Hall, the Town Hall Annex, Senior Center, Library, DPW Office, and all other buildings with the exception of the Police and Fire Stations for emergency services, will remain closed to the public until further notice.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We understand the closure of the Town Hall will impact those seeking services from all departments operating at Town Hall and other Town Offices.  The staff will be providing services mainly in remote fashion during normal office hours and will return phone call messages and communicate via email with the public.   

Residents and other interested parties can still pay bills, apply for permits and licenses, and access other information and services at the Town Website (www.northbridgemass.org).  Payments by check will still be accepted through the drop box located to the rear entrance of the Town Hall.   Other documents, forms, applications, and nomination papers may also be submitted to the Town Hall drop box.  Cash is not accepted.  

Department-specific operational changes will be posted to their respective webpage on the Town Website (www.northbridgemass.org).

Also, if you have a Police or Fire emergency and in need of these services, please call 9-1-1.

